STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA 1000 RIO BRAZDS ROAD
GOVERNOR AZTEC. NEW MEXICO 87410
(505) 334-6178

January 14, 1984

Mr. Jim Law
Geo-Engineering, Inc.
P.0O. Box 1417
Socorro, NM 87801

Re: Federal A #2 30-20N-9W
Dear Jim:

You are hereby directed to shut-in the referenced well
immediately. We notified you in August that the c-104

for the referenced well was not approvable. We are
returning the C-104 and a copy of the memo which detailed
the reports reguired. This well is to remain shut-in

until all required reports have been approved by this office.

If you have any questions, please contact this office.

Sincerely, :

Frank T. Chavez
District Supervisor
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xc: Well FileV/
Operator File



